
PTA Meeting: 11 April 2018 

Present: Lisa Folkard, Danielle Burdett, Anna-Lee Perkinson, Jen Andrews, Naveen 

Maduwela, Karen Milfhart, Hsin-yi Yang, Michelle Casey, Sherryl Prangley, Rose Neal 

 Thanks to Lisa Folkard for all her work for the PTA over the years. Lisa is formally resigning 

from the PTA due to work and family commitments but will help where she can.  

Rose explained briefly how the PTA has worked in the past, and about the role of the 

Chairperson. 

The following appointments were ratified: 

Chairperson: Anna- Lee Perkinson 

Treasurer: Jen Andrews 

Secretary: Danielle Burdett 

Finance Report: Balance as at 1 March 2018 $31,671.89. This includes profit from the Family 

Fun Evening. 

Past projects the PTA funded were discussed. List of things we might want/work towards. 

Jen will do some research around ideas for spending.  

 

Danielle and Anna-Lee will do an inventory of PTA resources/equipment. 

Next Meeting:  Wed 30th May at 8.30 a.m. 

 

 

 

 


